national
highways
Reference: National Highways Case Ref: TR010022

Phil Boffey

Project Manager

A38 Derby Junctions Project Team
National Highways

2 Colmore Square

Birmingham

B4 6BN

Natasha Kopala,

Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit,
Department for Transport,

Great Minster House,

33 Horseferry Road,

London,

SW1P 4DR.

3 November 2021

Dear Ms Kopala,
The A38 Derby Junctions Development Consent Order Case Ref: TR010022

Thank you for your letter 29 October 2021 querying the inclusion Figure A.4 at page 26 of
National Highways submission of 31 August in relation to the above proposed Order.

We can confirm the inclusion of this flood risk map was erroneous and should be ignored.
There is no replacement map for Figure A.4 as this drawing applied to another scheme and
flood risk was not an issue raised in the Secretary of State’s Statement of Matters 2
August.

If you have any further questions about our response, please do not hesitate to contact the
project team directly A38derbyjunctions@highwaysengland.co.uk however we trust this
clarifies matters.

Yours sincerely

Phil Boffey

Project Manager, A38 Derby Junctions
Email: A38derbyjunctions@highwaysengland.co.uk

Tel: 0300 123 5000





